

ROARING 40°S

No. 26 Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Colin Speirs

SECRETARY: Lorraine Burgess

795 7385

(Home)

848 1777 (Home)

874 4444

(Business)

CORRESPONDENCE: 16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster

3109

NEXT DINNER:

Friday the 14th August 1981

PLACE:

Dandenong Club, 53 McCrae Street, Dandenong

TIME:

7 p.m. Social Drink 7.30 p.m. Dinner

RING:

Sec. Lorraine by Wednesday the 12th if you would

like to come along to the dinner.

LAST DINNER:

It was nice to welcome David & Lyn Bentley, Phil & Beryl Herry, Roger & Merle Garrard, Peter Jones and Ken McCasker, hope you all had a good time and will come back again. The fines box did very well from the Rort \$15.15 was made. We decided to have a Bingo night which was held on July 18th and the proceeds of \$107.30 was handed over to Nadavoc, thanks to all who came and made the night a success.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Progressive Dinner 19th September - 1st Home Alan and Marj Flaherty - 2nd Home Charles and Lorraine Burgess 3rd Home Kevin and Rosemary Frazer.

 $\frac{\text{October 24th}}{\text{Speirs instead}}$ of going to Beaconsfield Hotel more about this at the next dinner.

Christmas Dinner a tentative booking for 50 has been made for the 10th of December at the Muddy Creek Restaurant, the cost is \$15 per head and its B.Y.O.

BENDIGO APEX 40 have invited us there either the 3 and weekend in October, I'll know more by the time have invited us there either the 2nd or of our dinner.

Yours in Apex 40

Louaine

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.